
Programme Committee Meeting 

Tuesday Nov.1st  2022, 7pm.  Zoom 

 

 Present:  Judy Zarubick, David Hamilton, Emily Perry, Randy Norris, Sheila Bauer,  

And Jacqueline Clements 

 

Regrets;  Elizabeth Coates, Joan Gillespie, Shirley Bieman 

 

The meeting was opened with a welcome greeting and prayer. 

 

 MATTERS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MEETING 

1.       Liz Coates was thanked for the beautiful ad. She prepared to try and attract more volunteers. So far this has 

not been successful. After discussion, the decision was made to discontinue using the ad until  after the 

Christmas season, then resume using it in the New Year. 

                                                                                                                                              

2.       Nursery coverage was discussed. Angela Hazelwood has offered to be available to take care of the nursery, 

if required, once a month on the Sundays she is designated for greeting . Marion Brown, Judy Zarubick and 

Jackie Clements are also willing to assist, if they are available, as required. A suggestion was made to place a 

small table and chairs, with supplies, at the back of the church during worship, for the use of children who wish 

to remain close to their parents during the service. This will be done.  

 

3.       It has not been possible to find anyone to re-paint the United Church Crest on the balcony wall. Safety 

issues regarding this work were discussed. It was decided to make enquiries about the availability of a 

replacement crest instead. 

 

PAYMENT SCHEDULE FOR GUEST MUSICIANS DURING WORSHIP  

Discussion took place regarding the need to standardise the payments made to guest musicians during worship 

services.  

The following fees were approved ---  

$150 for an individual.    

$500 for a group of 4 or more.   

These payments apply only to guest musicians who are not members or adherents of our own congregation. 

  

BUDGET FOR 2023 

The following budget was approved and submitted to the Administration Committee. 

 

                Worship Supplies             $            500 

                Music Supplies                               200          

                Guest Musicians                           2000 

                Nursery Supplies                            100 

                Piano-Organ Maintenance            1300 

                Band Supplies                                 100 

                Pulpit Supply                                2200 

                Organist Supply                              750 

                Church School Supplies                  200 

                Library                                             100 

               Awards, recognition, flowers           200 

               Licensing                                        1000 

               AV Supplies                                     450 

           TOTAL                                  9100   

  



OTHER BUSINESS 

A request has been made to help provide  greeters and elevator operators for Christmas Eve and Christmas Day. 

 

Decorating the church for Advent and Christmas will take place on Friday Nov. 25th at 10 am.  All help 

welcome! 

NEXT MEETING    Tuesday February 7th at 7pm. by zoom 

 The meeting was adjourned. 

                             

  

 


